
 

 

 

CC/sb/letter/Sixth Form Culture Day   

22nd January 2024 

 

Dear Students/Parents/Guardians,  
 
 
 

Sixth form culture day – Friday 9th February 2024  
 

Following the huge success of our main school Culture Kitchens in 2022 and 2023, I am delighted 
to write to you to tell you we are holding a similar sort of event this year for our sixth form 
students.  Our Sixth formers have heard about the joy of the event and are extremely keen to give 
our sixth form a similar experience. They have already been busy sorting out music and activities, 
and eagerly engaging with their peers to make this a day to remember.  It promises to be a great 
addition to our calendar!  We are very excited about being able to celebrate our beautifully diverse 
community in this way.  
 
We encourage all students to wear cultural dress/clothing on the day, to represent an element of 
their own family’s heritage or culture.  If students are not from an ethnic minority background, 
then we would love to see them dressed in a way that represents a period in history e.g. 1960s, 
1970s etc.  
 
There is no doubt, the one standout element of our main school Culture Kitchen was the number 
of students and parents who shared their culinary skills and their cultural heritages with 
us.  Therefore, I would like to ask if there are any wonderful chefs, cooks or bakers in our 
community who would be prepared to create a dish that would contribute to our sixth form culture 
day and celebrate our community’s diversity.   
 
 
 
 



  

 
If you feel you can contribute to this event by making a culinary delight, would you please contact 
me, by FRIDAY 26th January, with the name of the country that your dish/s represents via the 
email below:   
 

sixthformcultureday@stjosephsmail.com  
 

 
Kind regards,  
  
  

 

Mrs C Cirino 

Head of Sixth Form 
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